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	Children working and /or living on the street


Dear Dr. Sarah Thomas de Benitez and others working in the project

The Office of the Parliamentary Ombudsman in Finland received on 26th of August an email from Ms Citlalin Castaneda calling for submissions to the OHCHR’s study on children working and/or living on the street. 
The Finnish Parliamentary Ombudsman exercises oversight to ensure that public authorities and officials observe the law and fulfil their duties in the discharge of their functions. The Ombudsman pays special attention to the implementation of fundamental and human rights. The Finnish Parliamentary Ombudsman is an independent human right institution. 
The Ombudsman oversees legality principally by examining complaints received. He or she can also intervene in perceived shortcomings on his or her own initiative. In addition, the Ombudsman carries out inspections at offices and institutions, especially prisons, military garrisons and other closed institutions. 
The Ombudsman works together with two Deputy-Ombudsmen. The Deputy-Ombudsmen have the same powers as the Ombudsman and decide on their respective cases autonomously. The Deputy Ombudsman Maija Sakslin is responsible for cases concerning among others social welfare and the rights of the child. I write to you on behalf of her. 
In the work of the Deputy Ombudsman Maija Sakslin no cases concerning children working or living in the street have appeared. There are however two institutes, on whose work it can be referred in this context, namely the Helsinki Deaconess Institute and the Finnish Red Cross. 
Helsinki Deaconess Institute has run a project concerning Roma people arriving from Romania to Finland meanly during the summer to beg, sell or perform in the streets “Rom po drom -  Roma on the road”. The project has discussed with 196 people of whom 34 were younger than 18 years. 

Please find more information about this project on its English websites:
http://www.hdl.fi/en/diaconia-projects/rom-po-drom/19
Finnish Red Cross offers emergency shelters for children and adolescents between 12 and 19 years who have run away from home or for other reasons don’t can or don’t want to go home. These shelters are located in big cities. Please find more information about this activity on the English websites of the Finnish Red Cross.
http://www.redcross.fi/apuajatukea/nuortenturvatalot/en_GB/index/
Yours sincerely

Kirsti Kurki-Suonio, Legal Adviser 

On behalf of Deputy Ombudsman Maija Sakslin
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